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Reading...
For reading this week we are working 8 préwrififig sKillsand learning the expectations of school
supplies correctly.

Math...
We have been working on how to use our math tools correctly.

Change in Snack
Families | know that | shared we would have a snack option at our classroom store and we will still
have this but it will ONLY be on Wednesdays. The classroom store will ONLY open on Wednesday.
Also, because of our lunch time students will not be able to eat snacks until the afternoon. If your
child is wanting/needing a snack daily please send it with them in their backpack to eat in the
afternoon.

Help Wanted
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How to
The quickest way to get intouch with melivould be t@ioin our classroom remind link! Text 81010
with the message @b3f98f. If you ne ow a change of pickup instructions or
something quick this is an easy and quic unicate! If you need to share something in
greater detail please emai isher (kfisher@usd497.org).

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetu
tortor sodales quis. Proin

t. Curabitur rutrum ultrices mi, at fringilla
est vestibulum accumsan.

et arcu vt lorem accumsan elemen
7 ommodo blandit in sem. Nullam

)

Reminders
Sept 2- No School
Sept 18- No School
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